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This year, our Year in Review contains an extensive compilation of articles on discrimination, wage and hour,
accommodations, and other COVID-19 and workplace issues.

We recommend employers to tune into Porzio's updates for the latest changes and review their policies and practices to
ensure compliance with all federal, state, and local laws. If you have any questions or we can otherwise help in any way,
please feel free to reach out to a member of the Employment Law Team.

To read our Year in Review, please click here.
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